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West Auburn High School 
Student Bulletin 

June 25th, 2021 
 
 

Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

LAST DAY – FILM FESTIVAL PARTY! 
TODAY, June 25th from 12:35 – 2:35pm 
Studio Ghibli movies will be shown in select classrooms!  
View the flyer here – There will also be popcorn! 

 
 

Rooms/Movies: 
- Mrs. Love/Room 501: Spirited Away or Kiki’s Delivery Service 
- Mx. Robinson/Room 201: My Neighbor Totoro 
- Mr. Reed/Room 205: Finding Nemo 
- Mrs. Kebba/Room 112: Games! 

 
 
 
2021 GRADUATION CEREMONY PHOTOS & VIDEO! 
Visit our website to view a highlight slideshow, download photos, and watch the video of the 
2021 Graduation Ceremony! https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/wahs-graduation-2021 
 
 
2020-21 YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! 
The West Auburn yearbook team is proud to announce that the 2020-21 yearbook is now 
available for sale. $25 for the hardcover edition  |  $15 for the softcover edition.  
 
Order HERE: https://store.shopyearbook.com/westauburnyearbooks and have it shipped 
directly to your home.  Thank you West Auburn students and staff for your support!   
 
 

END OF YEAR – REMINDERS! 

 ALL Mobile Hot-Spots need to be returned no later than today, June 25th.   
*If attending Summer School, they can be returned after completion in July. 

 

 LAST DAY – TODAY, JUNE 25TH: Reminder today is a full day – dismissal at 2:35pm. 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAEiILNwsyA/kqmQhIt4mjhGmUtjZ53h5Q/view?utm_content=DAEiILNwsyA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/wahs-graduation-2021
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstore.shopyearbook.com%2Fwestauburnyearbooks&data=04%7C01%7Clwatts%40auburn.wednet.edu%7C1472f5c19deb40d5b5d508d92c3e1c6e%7C403a0f537a364eaaaec11fb4a260bfe2%7C1%7C0%7C637589467533096721%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=yHABgJuQ4ZSTma4gV1lthZVDJzcUJjfdJ8j4BvDpNpM%3D&reserved=0
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SUMMER FOOD SERVICE! 
FREE Grab-n-Go Meals for ALL kids ages 1-18 
Weekdays, June 30 – August 7 (Closed July 5) 
Between 11:00am – 1:00pm  
View the flyer here for specific times and locations. 
 
 
VIRTUAL SUMMER SCHOOL! 
Summer School is being offered remotely  to earn a credit for Math or Language Arts.   
We have morning classes for 4-weeks, Monday to Thursday, from June 28th to July 22nd.   
Working from home at your own pace and receiving support from the teachers daily.   
 
Contact your counselor with questions and complete the Summer School Application HERE.    

 
REMINDERS! 

 HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 

 PARKING: Students, please park out back by the shop.  The parking 
areas at the Front and Side of the school are for Staff & Guests. 
 

 MISS LILI has a lot of food, snacks, and hygiene bags available for 
students to take home, stop by the library anytime to pick some up! 
 

 

 

 As Always: Thank you for social distancing, wearing a mask and washing your hands!  
 

 Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  
 

Have a great day!    
 

https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/cms/lib/WA01001938/Centricity/ModuleInstance/33049/Summer%20Food%20Service%202021.pdf
https://forms.gle/hQc7LXDEMD7uaeGN8

